
Increased Traffic Hazard Complaint 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

Address: [Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concern regarding the increased traffic hazards in the school 

zone near [School Name], located at [School Address]. Over the past few months, I have 

observed a significant rise in traffic volume and speeding vehicles during school hours, which 

poses a serious risk to the safety of our children. 

Specifically, I have noticed: 

• Inadequate signage indicating school zone hours. 

• Drivers failing to respect speed limits in this area. 

• The absence of crossing guards during peak drop-off and pick-up times. 

These factors contribute to an alarming environment for students as they travel to and from 

school. I kindly urge you to take immediate action to address these concerns, such as increasing 

patrols, enhancing signage, and possibly redesigning the crosswalks for improved safety. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to seeing improvements in the safety 

of our school zone. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


